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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Stay & Play- Tuesday 

23rd January 9.00am—

10.00am 

 

School Closes for Half 

Term– Friday 16th 

February 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Lost and Found 

The word of the week:  they 

Sounds of the week: ure, er 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Spare Clothes 

We are running out of spare clothes in Reception and 

with the wet weather at the moment we are finding 

that we are having to change a lot of children. If your 

child has been sent home in a spare set of clothes 

please can you ensure they are washed and returned 

back to school as soon as possible. On the other hand, 

if you have any spare clothes you would like to donate 

we would be very grateful.  

Coats and Zips 

With the weather being very wet and cold we want to 

ensure all children are wrapped up when they are going 

outside to play. Please can you encourage your child to 

practise doing their own zips up on their coat to try and 

make them more independent when putting on their 

coats.  

 

 

We are having a big push on reading and writing tricky 

words. How many tricky words can you read and write? 

Keep practising them at home and you will soon be able to 

read and write them all!  

Tricky words -  I   no   go    the    into   she   he    was    be  

me    we     are   you     they   all    her  

Weekly Family Task 
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